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Christmas Performances 

It was wonderful to see so many of you in school last week, watching our fantastic children perform after weeks of rehearsals. The shows, pupils, staff and yourselves have been amazing and have welcomed 

Christmas 2024 in a magical way! Merry Christmas! 

School Nurse 

The School Nurse will be in school tomorrow (17th 

December) for the last drop-in of 2024. If you would like 

to speak with her, please call in to the school office 

between 8.45 and 9.45am. 

 

Christmas Parties 

 

Tuesday 
17th 
December, 
2024 

Reception Year 6 

Wednesday 
18th 
December, 
2024 

Year 2 Year 4 

Thursday 
19th 
December, 
2024 

Year 3 Nursery 
(AM) & 

(PM) 

 

 

Christmas Raffle 

If you would still like to enter, you do not have to pay for all of the strips sent home, but if you would 

like more strips, then please contact the school office.  

 

As previously communicated, you must keep one strip from each sheet and send the other strip/half 

of the sheet back to school once payment has been made online.  

 

On the strip you send back, you must write on the name who the ticket is for and the class your child 

is in (e.g. Y6 Mr Bryson) on each individual ticket and not just across the strip.  

 

You have five chances to win off one strip (tickets cannot be paid for separately). The option to pay 

has been extended to 4.00pm tomorrow (Tuesday 17th December (on ParentPay)) and tickets must 

be sent back to school up to lunchtime (12 noon) on Wednesday 18th December.  

 

The draw will take place on the morning of Thursday 19th December and winners will be notified. 

On ParentPay the raffle tickets will show as a ‘payment item’.  

 

Merry Christmas 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the very best of the season, a very ‘Merry  

Christmas’ and all the very best for a happy ‘New Year’! Thank you all so much for your support this  

term and for all of the positive praise and thanks given.  

 

From Fens Staff 

 

Diary Dates 

18.12.24 Christmas Dinner 

20.12.24 Christmas Jumper Day 

20.12.24 School closes at 3.25pm for Christmas holidays 

06.01.24 School reopens for Spring Term 

 


